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“YOU ARE THE LIGHT OF THE WORLD!” 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians,       September 15, 2011 
 
Holy Family is once again participating in the annual Terry Fox Run with the two other local 

schools on Friday September 30th at about 9:15 am.  We will no longer be distributing individual 

pledge sheets to students; rather we will be offering online or in-person donations at the office 

exclusively.  Every student (and their parents!) and staff member can still ask friends and family 

to donate to this worthy cause by visiting our homepage on the Terry Fox website (see link 

below), or by dropping off cash or cheque to Mrs. Church at the office.  We will update our 

homepage with updates and other information as we approach September 30th.   

The link to our Terry Fox homepage is: 

http://my.e2rm.com/personalPage.aspx?SID=3142833&Lang=en-CA.   

For those on my email list, I will send out an invitation email with this link as well.   

Please contact me at the school if you have any questions.  Thank you in advance for your  

support! 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Turner 
 
 


